Call for Ad Hoc Members

Occasionally the Board has a need to call upon the services of “ad hoc” members to direct an investigation or consider a single case.  Sometimes this happens when we receive a complaint about a current member, which gives rise to a conflict of interest for the other members. It also may come up when we do not have a sufficient number of members to hear a case because of scheduling challenges or personal connections with the Respondent that present a conflict. To be prepared for those situations, the Board asks for individuals to submit their names to be on a list of potential ad hoc members. 

In addition to helping the Board, serving as an ad hoc member can be a great way for someone who is interested in serving on the Board to try it out. Vermont recognizes the professionalism of the medical professionals who practice here by making them central to the regulation of the profession. We rely on having licensees support the system by making themselves available for service. You incur no obligation by putting your name on the list. MDs, physician assistants, and podiatrists who hold a Vermont license in good standing are all eligible to serve as ad hoc members. Like regular members of the Board, ad hoc members receive a $50 per diem for each day they are asked to attend a meeting. Many meetings now occur virtually over Microsoft Teams (similar to Zoom). In the event members are asked to attend in person, they also receive mileage reimbursement and meals/refreshments at meetings.  

If you are interested please contact us by email at ahs.vdhmedicalboard@vermont.gov , or by telephone at 802-657-4220.  


